
 

 
 

Office of the Principal 
 
To:   Dr. Mike Riggle 
 
From:  Brian K. Wegley 
 
Re: Debate Calendar Substitution 
 
Date:  December 5, 2008 

 
 
 
 

 
Attached is a request from Tara Tate, the GBS head debate coach, requesting to substitute the 
University of California-Berkeley debate trip (also attended by GBN) for the Carrollton Sacred 
Heart trip (due to a problematic date change).   
 
I also support this request and ask to gain board approval for this substitution at the January 12th 
meeting.   
 
Thank you and let me know if you need anything further. 






